
Thank
Buchanan Community Schools Food Service Department would
like to thank the individuals, companies, and civic organizations
who have donated recently to our Bucky Fund. These generous
donations allow us to pay down the negative food accounts of
those students who do not qualify for Free Lunches, but whose
families still struggle to afford their school meals. 

YOU

Your thoughtfulness is greatly appreciated!
For more information on the Bucky Fund, 

please contact Becky Kaltenbach at 
269-695-8415

 or
 rkaltenbach@buchananschools.com
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